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    Aiken & Associates  Phone: (519) 351-8624    
    578 McNaughton Ave. West        E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca  
    Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6                

                    
Sept. 24, 2021                
  
Christine Long  
Registrar   
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  
  
  
 Dear Ms. Long,  
  
RE: EB-2021-0110 - London Property Management Association – Participation in UTR & ETS 
Proceedings  
 
In accordance with Procedural Order #1, dated Sept. 17, 2021, I can advise the OEB that the London Property 
Management Association (“LPMA”) intends to participate in the separate generic proceeding associated with 
the Uniform Transmission Rates and the Export Transmission Service.  LPMA will also continue to 
participate in the Hydro One joint transmission and distribution rates for 2023 through 2027.  
 
 
Yours very truly,  
  
  
  
Randy Aiken    
Aiken & Associates  
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